Agenda Item: Proposed SERA on Leadership
Presenter: Eric Young
Background Information:

The Food Systems Leadership Institute (FSLI) is graduating its third class and beginning its fifth class this fall.  There is significant interest among the past participants in this program to have some sort of “continuing education” activity related to food systems leadership and a small group of FSLI graduates are exploring various possible mechanisms to accomplish this.  One idea that has been suggested and is supported by the group is to develop a multistate Extension/Education Research Activity on leadership.  The FSLI Director, Ken Swartzel (NCSU) has discussed this idea with me and asked me to assist in pursuing this possibility of proposing this as a SERA.
This idea was presented to ASRED and discussed at their meeting on August 27 in Orlando.   The merits of this idea will be discussed briefly and if there is support to move forward, an Administrative Advisor will be selected.
Action Requested:  None, information only


